

Sandfield Park School

South Drive Liverpool L12 1LH

Tel: 0151 228 0324

E-Mail: sandfield-ao@sandfieldpark.liverpool.sch.uk **Website:** www.sandfieldparkschool.com

Mr M Hilton Executive Headteacher BA (Hons); PGCE; NPQH; MEd Mrs W Henshaw Head of School: ACE and Hospital Education BA (Hons) PGCE; NPQH Mr E Kewley Head of School: Sandfield BSC (Hons); PGCE; NPQH

24 April 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians

We are pleased to see so many of our pupils return to lessons after the holidays. Just a few reminders about how you can support us in providing the best for all pupils:

Attendance – it is important that pupils attend as much as possible in order to receive the most support from staff and to reach their potential.

Absences – please remember to contact the school office each day that your child is absent – either by phone 0151 2280324 or by email to pupilabsence@sandfieldpark.liverpool.sch.uk

Uniform – please ensure your child is wearing the correct clothing for ACE each day.

Review meetings – attending these meetings each term enables us to review and plan the next steps in supporting your child.

Up-coming events:

8 May 4pm to 7pm - Y7, 8 & 9 Parents Evening

GCSE Exam period – Fri 10 May to Mon 10 June (Individual weekly timetables will be provided before 10 May)

Y11 Leavers Celebration – date in June to be confirmed

Thank you for your continuing support, we look forward to another successful term in ACE.

Yours sincerely,

M Hilton

W Henshaw